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D-600

DISINFECTANT - CLEANER - SANITIZER -

FUNGICIDE - ALGAECIDE -DEODORANT

COMMERCIAL

GUARANTEE

n-Alkyl (40% C12; 50 C14; 10% C16)
dimethyl benzyl ammonium chloride ..... 10%

REGISTRATION NO. 19136

PEST CONTROL PRODUCT ACT

No. D.I.N. 644951

Net Contents:

Lot #

... 0.5 ... 4 ... 20
... 60 ... 115 ... 220L

MELROSE CHEMICAL PRODUCTS, LTD.
2337 - 46e Ave. Lachine, QC H8T 3C9

Tel: (514) 631-2997   Fax: (514) 481-7585

HOW TO USE:
1) GENERAL DIRECTIONS:

To disinfect walls, floors and furniture in hotels, restaurants,
etc. use 8 mL D-600 per liter of water.  In case of organic
odours use 12 to 24 mL D-600 per liter of water.  For footbath,
use 8 mL D-600 per liter of water.  For showers, floors and
walls, 8 ml D-600 per liter of water.

SURFACES THAT MAY COME IN CONTACT WITH FOOD AND HAVE BEEN CLEANED
WITH D-600 SHOULD BE RINSED WITH POTABLE WATER BEFORE USE.

2) LAUNDRIES, AS A SOFTENER (EXCEPT MEAT SHOUDS):



Use 9 mL D-600 per liter of water in the one before last rinse.

3) TREATMENT OF POOLS:

For the destruction of algae in the swimming pool, use 1 liter of
D-600 per 20,000 liters of water (5 ppm active).  To control
algae growth (once a week), use 1 liter of D-600 per 50,000 liter
of water (2 ppm active).

4) NOTICE TO USER:

This product is to be used only in accordance with the directions
on this label.  It is an offence under the PEST CONTROL PRODUCT
ACT to use a control product under unsafe conditions.

PRECAUTIONARY STATEMENTS

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  DANGER - CORROSIVE TO EYES.  DO
NOT GET IN EYES, ON SKIN OR ON CLOTHING.  HARMFUL IF SWALLOWED. 
AVOID CONTAMINATION OF FOOD.  

FIRST AID: In case of contact, immediately flush eyes or skin
with running water for at least 15 minutes.  For eyes, call
physician.  Remove and wash contaminated clothing before reuse. 
If swallowed, drink promptly a large quantity of milk, egg whites
gelatin solution, or if these are not available, drink large
quantities of water.  Avoid alcohol.  Call a physician
immediately.  

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Probable mucosal damage may
contraindicate the use of gastric lavage.  Measures against
circulatory shock, respiratory depression and convulsion may be
needed.  

DISPOSAL:
1.  Rinse the emptied container thoroughly and add the rinsings
to treatment site.
2.  Follow provincial instructions for any required additional
cleaning of the container prior to its disposal or
reconditioning.
3.  Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial
requirements.
4.  For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product
and the cleanup of spills, contact the regional office of
Environment Canada.
5.  For small spills, recover free liquid.  Soak up residue with
solids absorbent.  DO NOT FLUCH INTO SURFACE STREAMS.  INFORM



ENVIRONMENT CANADA AS IN NO. 4.

NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on the label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Product Act to use a control product under
unsafe conditions.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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